
NOTICE 

Subject: Rescheduling of Candidates Affected due to Exam Cancellation – Combined Graduate Level 

Examination (Tier-I), 2025 

It is hereby informed to all the concerned candidates that the examinations of CGLE, 2025 which 

were cancelled/affected at the following venue have been rescheduled: 

A. MIND MATRIX, KOLKATA (All present candidates of 1st shift of 12/09/2025 and all scheduled 

candidates of 2nd & 3rd shift of 12/09/2025). 

2. The above candidates have been rescheduled to take the examination between 21.09.2025 

and 26.09.2025. 

3. Candidates may check their updated examination status from  www.ssc.gov.in. Admit cards 

will be made available 2-3 days prior to the exam date.  

 

Regional Director 

Eastern Region 

 


